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I am in total support of this Bill HB 2457. Staffing of DSP's are sorely needed and pay 

is one of the incentives that people are interested in. As a Nurse here working in 

Oregon I am concerned about the quality of care residents and patients receive. We 

need staffing to insure this. Please think and look into your heart to approve this Bill. 

Who knows it may be one of your own family that needs care but staffing is not there 
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